
       
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Development Brief for Former Whitecross High School, 

Baggallay Street, Hereford  


Supplementary Planning Document 


Adoption Statement 
In accordance with Regulation 19 of the Town & Country Planning (Local 
Development) (England) Regulations 2004 notice is given that on 15 June 2006 
Herefordshire Council formally adopted its Former Whitecross High School, 
Baggallay Street, Hereford development brief as a Supplementary Planning 
Document (SPD). The brief sets out the Council’s vision for the redevelopment of the 
site and will be a material consideration in the assessment of planning applications 
affecting its development. 

Copies of the SPD, Final Consultation Statement and all supporting documents are 
available for public inspection at the following places (please check for opening 
times): 

Herefordshire Council Herefordshire Council Hereford Library 
Town Hall, Blueschool House, Broad Street, 
St Owens St, Blueschool Street Hereford. HR4 9AU 
Hereford Hereford Tel : 01432 383600 
HR1 2PJ HR1 2ZB 

Copies of the document and the supporting documents can also be viewed on the 
Council’s website (www.herefordshire.gov.uk). Copies of the document can be 
downloaded from the website or purchased from the Forward Planning Section, 
Hereford Town Hall Annexe. 

Any person who feels aggrieved by the Council’s decision to adopt the Former 
Whitecross High School Development Brief SPD may make an application to the 
High Court for permission to apply for judicial review of the decision to adopt the 
Supplementary Planning Document. 

Any such application to the High Court must be made promptly and in any event 
within three months of the date of adoption specified above.   

Dr. D. Nicholson 
Forward Planning Manager 
Planning Services 
Town Hall, 
Hereford, 
HR1 2PJ 
Tel: 01432 260133 
Fax: 01432 260289 

www.herefordshire.gov.uk

